Exploring Collaboration Opportunities



On the 16th August 2013, Prof. Michael S. Shafer, Director-Center for Applied Behavioral Health Policy at the Arizona State University (USA), visited the Department of Sociology and Social Work (UoN). The purpose of the visit was to deliberate on modalities of collaboration between the Social Work Studies Programme at the University of Nairobi and Prof. Shafer¢s Center where he is professor of social work. It was agreed that the two institutions will work towards a memorandum of understanding on faculty and student exchanges as well as joint research. Present at the meeting was the Chair, Department of Sociology and Social Work (Dr Ocharo) and Social Work staff (Dr Mutie-coordinator of the social work programme, Dr Salim, Ms Birech and Mr Korongo).